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AGM Report

Only 5 Club members turned up at the AGM (the same number as last
year, so I suppose you are consistent)

No changes, Membership Fees the same, Closed to Club entry fees the
same, no new Committee Members. We hope to run as many events as
last year, with plans underway for The Clubmans Two Day making a
return, running at Flntry Next year is the 5 Bob Macgregor Two Day
Trial, and we are in the planning stages already to make it ‘special’

New for 2011, Family Membership made up of 1 Adult and up to 3
youths, or could be 1 adult, 1 or 2 youths, 1 social (Mum) must be all
the same family, Cost £20.00 A bargain

The first Committee Meeting of 2011 is on Monday 10® of January,
in Bannockburn Rugby Club.

Remember all members are welcome to come along to any Committee
Meeting, come along help, and find out more.

For Sale : Club Stickers & Key Rings

50 p each available at all Trials, or contact Doreen

For Sale

Scorpa SY 250 06 model, Good condition, new plastics fitted,

Spare set of mudguards, new o-ring chain still to be fitted, included in
price. £1600 ono

‘Please phone Grant Wylie 0141 434 2643
E mail: grant.wylie@aam.com




Membership 2011
New forms are included with this Nark, and you will see we now have

Family Membership.

Christmas gifts idea, how about, Club Membership, and Dance
tickets or Club Membership and comp licence, phone Doreen for details.

Cups & Trophies

Could all cups and trophy holders please return by the end of the year,
bring along to the Charity Trial, Boxing Day. We need to get them all
engraved in time for the Dance. There is not a Trial before the Dance, so

you must get them back to me as soon as possible.

Any problems please phone.
Joint Trials

Again this year we had two joint trials with Dunfermline, this works well
as I have said before most guys are members of both clubs anyway.

Let me know what your thoughts are on this.

05@4 ¥

Tel: 01383 134189




Dates for 2011

Put these dates in your diary now.

Annual Dance & Presentation of Awards Saturday 19" February 2011

Best Western Keavil House Hotel

Crossford Dunfermline 01383 736258

This time we are having a Disco rather than the Ceilidh Band. Again we

have a special booking Ref No. for accommodation, I know there are

some rooms booked already, so book yours sooner rather than later.
Booking Ref : MOU 192112

Tickets are available now, £10.00. Why not give as a Christmas present to
another family member. Contact Doreen for more info

SSDT 2011

Next year is the 100" Scottish Six Day Trial

Dates are Sunday 1* May - Saturday 7™ May

The organisers are busy already making this special trial even greater. This
is simply the best trial in the world, totally in ‘a class of its own’ there is
not another event like it. There will be lots of other events running along

with the main event.

This year we had 9 Lanarkshire members entered, with Numbers 1 and 2
being LMCC members, will youdo it next year?  Let me know.

I will keep you up to date with what’s happening




This is the last Nark of the year, and your new membership forms are
included with this. Please take time to read everything thoroughly.

Next Trial Boxing Day 26" December Dumbarton 12.00

Please Bring a Friend !! All the more the merrier !! This trial is for fun
and all the proceeds go to Charity. The Club pays the insurances and the
permit, so all entry fees and any donations go to our chosen Charity. At
the moment I already have a donation of £12.50. from a riders entry for a
Trial he could not make. (Thank You)

If anybody would like to nominate a particular Charity for this year, then
please speak to me or any Committee member at the event. Last year we
gave over £200 to Marie Curie Cancer Care, as one of our members had
raised funds doing various sponsored events, ‘Trek in the Sarah’ “Car
Boot Sales’ ‘Quiz nights’ to name a few.

SACU Team Trial Monzie 24 October

We entered 6 teams in the above Trial, this is the Clubs way of saying
‘Thank You’ to our members, for supporting us through-out the year.
We pay for your entry, £40.00 per team. You in turn ride for LMCC

There were 4 Adult Teams, and 2 Youth Teams.

Congratulations to Lanarkshire Youth A The B Team.

They won best Youth Team.

Andrew Anderson Ewan Allan Robert Lafferty Daniel Kent

All four riders in a Lanarkshire team must have their competition licence
through Lanarkshire, and can only ride for another Club if their Parent
Club does not need them.



